M. Rowe

## EXECUTIVE MEETING HELD MONDAY 5/11/2001 WITH TENNIS CENTER.

Present:

Hal Moir, Stephen Gibson, Jamie Byrnes, Pat Healy, Rod Rosenfield, Jenny Rosenfield.

Meeting convened to discuss letters submitted by Tennis Center.

1. Court fee increase.

Rod suggested that a designated court fee of one dollar – 50c. Tennis Centre, 50c GDTA. He would like a letter to go to all members explaining why court fees are going up. Only Tuesday and Thursday night, at this stage to be considered.

Three weeks prior to levy being introduced – statement to be attached to result cards.

Lengthy discussion followed – to be discussed at Committee meeting Wednesday 7/1//01.

- 2. Letter from Tennis Australia regarding "Unity Tournament to be discussed at Committee meeting Wednesday 7/1/01.
- 3. Tuesday Night Comp. Problem with courts. Tennis committee to look at moving a team to Bussey's court. Tennis Committee meeting after this meeting finished.

Meeting closed 8.00.pm.